17th June 2020: Communication to Surrey Care Association from Care Quality Commission
Subject: CQC activity following public board meeting today


Dear Colleagues 

I hope you are well. Further to the below email, for your information we have now published the below news stories. You can also find a copy of the latest IV document here.

https://www.cqc.org.uk/news/stories/regulating-during-covid-19-why-raising-concerns-about-care-more-important-ever
 
https://www.cqc.org.uk/news/stories/cqc-publishes-data-deaths-care-settings-broken-down-ethnicity
 
https://www.cqc.org.uk/news/stories/collaboration-between-services-essential-responding-pandemic

The news stories give a bit more context to the CQC board discussion which happened today. The discussion on inspections is very much the start of a conversation and one which Sue Howard will be presenting on in the Trade Association meeting later today. 

